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Due to a decline in sales, Webb’s 64115Y brake drum will become obsolete with 
inventory. Once stock has been depleted, this drum will no longer be available. 
The replacement option for this drum will be Webb’s 64115B. The 64115B has 
all the same features of the 64115Y, with the addition of special drilled holes 
used in certain applications. These additional holes will not  will not affect the fit, 
form, or function of the brake drum.   

 
If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact our sales 
department at sales@webbwheel.com or technical service department at 
engineering@webbwheel.com. 
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